
Highland Community Schools 

Special Board Meeting 

Wednesday, May 19, 2021 

4:15 p.m. – Highland Board Room 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:15 p.m. by President Nate Robinson. 

 

Roll call was taken with Mike Golden, Megan Allen, Kevin Engel via phone, Rachel Longbine, 

Samantha Holden, Kathy Butler and Nate Robinson present.  Also in attendance were Ken 

Crawford, Superintendent, Angela Hazelett, Secondary Principal and Sue Rich, Board Secretary. 

 

Longbine made a motion to approve the agenda, as presented.  Seconded by Holden. 

  

        Motion carried 7-0 

 

The Board discussed mask usage for the remainder of the school year. 

 

Longbine made a motion to allow masks to be optional for students, staff and visitors for the 

remainder of the school year while still requiring mask usage on buses and by food service 

individuals when they are unable to socially distance. Seconded by Golden.  Roll Call Vote. 

 

        Motion carried 5-2 

        Holden & Butler opposed 

 

The Board discussed mask usage for summer activities. 

 

Longbine made a motion to have masks be optional for summer activities but are required for 

bus usage unless you can socially distance. Seconded by Allen.  Roll Call Vote. 

 

        Motion carried 7-0 

 

Longbine made a motion to adjourn at 4:52 p.m. Seconded by Butler. 

 

            Motion carried 7-0 

 

Reports and documents and the full text of motions, resolutions, or policies considered by the 

Board at this meeting are on file in the Board Secretary’s office, 648-3822, Monday through 

Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

____________________________                         _______________________________ 

PRESIDENT, NATE ROBINSON                          SECRETARY, SUE E RICH 


